
HR  meets  OSCE  High
Commissioner  on  National
Minorities

High  Representative  Christian  Schmidt  met  with  OSCE  High
Commissioner on National Minorities Kairat Abdrakhmanov and
Head of the OSCE Mission to BiH Kathleen Kavalec. The OHR
stands ready and is committed to fully cooperating with the
OSCE in securing the protection of the rights of national
minorities in BiH, said the High Representative.
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